
Cost 
The cost is $50 per semester course (0.5 credits 
per course) with a cap of $100.  What a deal!

Turn in registration and payment at the Pima 
District Office


This means that students can earn as many 
credits as they can complete during summer 
school.


How does it work?


Students did not receive credit in a course due to 
excessive absences or a failing grade will be 
enrolled in a single course.


The student takes a pre-test to demonstrate 
what they already know & understand.


The student is then assigned lessons on what 
they did not master.


Students complete the assigned lessons and 
then take the final exam.


Students who pass the final exam with a 70% or 
better then complete the post-test and are 
awarded credit.


Students who score below 70% on the final 
exam take the post-test which will again assign 
lessons the student did not master.


The student completes these additional lessons 
and is awarded credit.


Students attempting multiple courses simply 
repeat the sequence above.

Location 
Gila Valley Learning Center 

The Gila Valley Learning Center is 
located at 170 S. Main Street in Pima.  
Summer school will be held from 8 am 

to 1 pm, Monday through Friday 
starting June 5th through June 30th, 

2017. 
Students or parents are responsible for 

providing transportation to and from 
summer school. 

Students are encouraged to bring their 
headphones to summer school.

PJHS & PHS 
Summer School 

June 5, 2017 through June 30, 
2017.



How do I register my student? 

Parents or guardians complete the 2017 Summer 
School registration form.


Turn in the registration form with payment to the 
Pima District Office located at 192 East 200 S in 
Pima.


Please make all checks payable to “Pima Unified 
School District”. You may also pay online at 
www.skookii.com. Additional fees apply if you use 
SKOOKII. 


Students or parents are responsible for providing 
transportation to and from summer school.

The Pima Junior High & 
Pima High School will be 

offering summer school this 
year for credit recovery!

Who? 

Pima’s summer school 
will be open to students 
who need to recover 
credits.  Preference will 
be given to Pima Junior 
High and Pima High 
School students.

What? 

Summer school can offer 
english, math, science, & 
social studies courses 
including electives 
through our ALS 
Learning software.

Where? 

Summer school will be 
held at the Gila Valley 
Learning Center.


170 S. Main Street


Pima, AZ 85543

When? 

Summer school will 
begin on Monday June 
5th, 2017 and run 
Monday through Friday 
to June 30th, 2017.


Hours: 8am to 1 pm

Why? 

The faculty and staff of the Pima Unified School 
District believes that all students should take 
advantage of every opportunity to learn, grow, and 
succeed.


Summer school affords students the opportunity to 
recover credit during the summer, which permits 
them to keep more elective courses in their school 
schedules for the upcoming school year.


Some students may be required attend summer 
school in order to promote to the next grade or to 
meet graduation requirements.
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http://www.skookii.com

